
This past month, we’ve had two significant events at our 
church. For Easter, we invited many of our unbelieving 
friends to join us for a special service on the mountain. It 
was a sweet and powerful time as we opened God’s Word 
and remembered what took place on that first Easter when 
our Savior rose from the dead! Some of our friends heard 
this good news for the very first time. Hosting events like 
this outside of our “traditional” church setting gives our 
members more opportunities to share the Gospel with their 
friends. In Taiwan, where many people come from a pagan 
background, it often takes months of hearing the Gospel 
before someone is ready to trust in Christ. 

Our second event at Candlestick was a Mother’s Day 
brunch. We simply added breakfast to our regular Sunday 
service and used it as another opportunity to invite         
unbelieving friends. Those who came all come from Taoist 
backgrounds and are hearing about the Bible and      
Christianity for the first time. 

Please pray for these families who plan to continue        
attending. Pray that they would come to know Jesus as 
their Savior. We’re praising God for the growth we’re    
seeing at Candlestick and for all that He is doing! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are asking all of our church family and friends to pray 
for our new brother in Christ, Ray. Three weeks ago, we 
went to the train station to look for Ray but were told by his 
friends that the police had come and taken him away.    
Immediately, we began searching for him by visiting every 
police station we could, trying to find any information about 
his whereabouts. What we discovered is that, because we 
are not his family, we are not permitted to receive any    
details about his situation—including where he is being 
held—so we cannot visit him. Would you please pray that 
the Lord would open the door for us to meet the right    
people who can help us see Ray and encourage him     
during this time? Just about a month ago, Ray gave his 
heart to Jesus, and for some reason, it seems the enemy 
is doing everything possible to keep him from growing in 
his new faith. 

The Lord has also given us several opportunities to preach 
the gospel in schools here in Taichung! At the last school 
we visited, we were invited to share during a special event 
that was open to the public. There were hundreds of     
people in attendance, from all different backgrounds and 
beliefs. We are truly grateful that the Lord opened the door 
for us to share His good news with so many at once. 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your prayers and support!  God bless you! 
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